Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: Lee Xiong

From: lee xiong [mailto:leexiong@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 9:58 PM

To: Lehrke, Teri; Reinhart, David

Subject: Re: Lee Xiong

Hi, my name is Lee Xiong. I also forgot to mention the house that is on 814 Kane st. I rented
the house on the 24th of September. If you have any questions, call me.

On Oct 24, 2013, at 9:35 PM, "lee xiong" <leexiong@hotmail.com> wrote:

Hi, my name is Lee Xiong. I have previously messaged you about 814 Kane St. and 2837 22nd
St South. But I forgot a part. The house on 2837 22nd St South, I rented since March 1st 2013.

From: leexiong@hotmail.com

To: lehrketi@cityoflacrosse.org: reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: Lee Xiong

Date: Mon, 14 Oct 2013 23:34:46 +0000

To: City of La Crosse

Hi my name is Lee Xiong and I am writing to inform about my two properties, 814 Kane St. and
2837 22nd St. South, in La Crosse, Wisconsin. I am sorry I have failed to register

my properties because I was not informed and did not know. I did not know of this until

I received the order from Building and Inspection Department. If you do not grant me the waiver
it would be very hard for my tenants to find another place to live due to them having little
understanding of english. Also I have been told that they couldn't find any place to live because
they have low income. And if [ don't get my grant then I will no long be able to pay

my mortgage and property tax. Please reconsider my waiver, it would be well appreciated.

- Lee Xiong

218 Olivet St.

La Crosse, WI 54603
(608)286-2935



